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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Attendance   
 

Weekly 
Attendance 

Week Ending 
23/05/25 

Week Ending 
6/06/25 

Week Ending 
13/06/25 

Week Ending 
20/06/25 

Rabbit Class 95.1% 93.8% 98.1% 97.1% 

Owl Class 92.7% 98.9% 93.9% 95.4% 

Deer Class 95.7% 94.3% 99.7% 93.3% 

Hedgehog Class 89.3% 92.7% 94.3% 85.3% 

 
Sports Day 
Thank you so much to all of the parents, carers and family members who attended our Nursery 
Sport’s day and our Whole School Sport’s Day to support and cheer the children on. Despite the 
heat, the children were all so well behaved, tried their hardest and had a brilliant time. A huge thank 
you and well done to Miss House, who planned, organised and led the afternoon, along with winning 
the teacher’s race! Everything went so smoothly and everyone knew exactly what they were 
supposed to do and when.  
 
We would also like to say thank you and well done to the children of Year 6 who planned, organised 
and led the Nursery Sport’s Day – you all did a brilliant job! It was a much calmer morning, with all of 
the children managing to enjoy themselves and not feeling too overwhelmed. Year 6 supported the 
younger children so well –you should be really proud of the kindness and patience you showed 
towards them.  
 
Just a reminder that if you did take any photos of your child, please keep them for your own private 
use and do not share on social media. Thank you.  
 

 
 

 
 



 

   
 
 

A Heartfelt Thank You from The Friends of Great Hockham!  
 
We would like to send a huge thank you to all the parents, carers, and members of our amazing 
community for your fantastic support. Whether you helped out at the Horn Fair, donated prizes for 
the Summer Raffle, or came along to enjoy the Summer Fayre, your kindness and generosity have 
made such a difference to our school. The Horn Fair was a great success, raising an impressive 
£270.00. The weather was kind to us, and both children and adults had lots of fun at our stall with 
the sweet tombola. The children especially enjoyed the "squirt a duck" game, the lucky dip, and face 
painting. We were also delighted to see so many of you at the Summer Fayre, which raised an 
incredible £1,200! Thanks to your support, these funds will help provide wonderful opportunities for 
the children, such as school trips, enrichment days, and much-needed classroom resources. Thank 
you again for being such an important part of the Great Hockham Primary School and Nursery 
community. We couldn’t do it without you! – The Friends 
 
Hot Weather 
 
Please send your child to school in appropriate school uniform / PE kit for the temperature. Please 
apply sun cream before school and send your child with a refillable water bottle from Year 1 - Year 6 
(Nursery and Reception have a water bottle in school) and a sun hat. Many thanks.  
 
Big Norfolk Fun 
 

 
 
If you are interested in booking a place, please follow this link. Places will be available to book from 
23rd June. https://bignorfolkholidayfun.activityfinder.net/ 
 
 
 

https://bignorfolkholidayfun.activityfinder.net/


 

   
 
 

Dates for your Diary  
 
June 
Wednesday 25th June: Hedgehog class to the Royal Norfolk Show 
Monday 30th June – Thursday 3rd July: Year 5 and Year 6 Bikeability 
 
July 
Thursday 10th July: Transition day to new classes 
Thursday 10th July: Year 6 overnight camp 
Monday 14th July- Friday 18th July: Activities Week 
Thursday 17th July: Rabbit class trip to the Playhouse  
Monday 21st July @ 2.15pm: Whole school celebration of learning in Church 
Tuesday 22nd July @ 2.30pm: Year 6 leavers celebration 
Tuesday 22nd July: Last day of term 
 
Have a lovely weekend, stay safe and hydrated during the hot weather. 
 
Warmest regards 
 

Lisa Hazard 

Mrs L Hazard 

 


